
 

July 2, 2021 
 
Dear students, faculty, and staff members of Hokkaido University 

 

 

We would like to thank all of you, the members of the University community, for your 
continued cooperation to help prevent the spread of COVID-19. 
 

We have previously announced that the University's vaccination program (in-house 
vaccinations) will start mid-July and that we have been coordinating and preparing with 
relevant organizations. Please find the information on the University’s vaccination 
program below. 

 
The University's operation is one of the largest in the area with its members, including 

students, faculty and staff members, comprising over 1% of the total population of the City of 
Sapporo. The in-house vaccination program is expected to swiftly achieve effective herd 
immunity in the area and contribute to the prevention of COVID-19 in Sapporo. We also aim 
to help ease the burden placed on local communities regarding vaccination by cooperating 
with the neighboring university and other organizations for their vaccinations. 
 

  We will later inform you of further details such as how to schedule an appointment as 
they are currently being coordinated. 
 
 

【Summary of University Vaccination Program (in-house vaccinations)】 

 

✓Period: Saturday, July 17th through Sunday, September 12, 2021 
✓Days and Hours of Operation: Saturday, Sunday and Holidays (no weekdays) 
                             9:00 to 17:30 
✓Vaccination Site: Hokkaido University Gym 1 (Kita 17 Nishi 7, Kita-ku, Sapporo) 
✓Eligibility: Total of 22,000 students, faculty and staff members, etc. of Hokkaido 

University and Otaru University of Commerce who wish to receive 
vaccination 

✓Scope of Vaccination: a maximum of approximately 2,400 people per day 
✓Vaccine Administration Personnel: physicians, dentists, nurses, pharmacists, lab 

technicians, etc. of Hokkaido University  
(Otaru University of Commerce will dispatch its faculty in medical science) 

✓Vaccine Available: Takeda/Moderna vaccines 
✓Other: Vaccination is available to those who wish to receive it and is not an obligation. 



 

You will not be placed at a disadvantage by not getting vaccinated.  
Some of you may have already received a vaccination ticket from the City of 
Sapporo or a municipality where you reside. You may choose to get vaccinated 
at your doctor's office or at a large-scale vaccination site if an appointment is 
available.  

 
 

 

 
National University Corporation Hokkaido University 


